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16 May 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
We are pleased to invite you to the 2016 Batten Disease Family Association Family 
Conference which will be held on: 
 

Friday 18th - Sunday 20th November 2016  
from 9.30am – 4.00pm 

at the Holiday Inn  
Bridgefoot Quay, Warwick Road, Stratford-upon-Avon CV37 6YR 

 
There will be the opportunity to attend presentations and workshops on disease 
management and caring for children and young people with an NCL diagnosis.  
There will also be the chance to meet with affected families and professionals as well 
as BDFA staff and advisors and to hear more about our ongoing research projects.  
A more detailed programme will be available in due course.  Lunch and refreshments 
will be provided on both days and there will be an evening meal and social event on 
the Saturday evening.  There will also be a welcome drinks event with a pay bar on 
the Friday evening at the hotel. 
 
For professionals wishing to attend our conference, the cost will be £50 per person 
per day.  If you would like to join us for dinner on Saturday night, there is an 
additional charge of £30.  If you would like to attend, please complete and return the 
enclosed registration form along with your payment.  Payment can be made by 
cheque made payable to “BDFA” with your booking form or alternatively a payment 
can be made into our bank account (details below) quoting your name as the 
reference.  Please contact us if you require an invoice or a receipt. 
 
Name of Account:  Batten Disease Family Association 
Bank:    The Cooperative Bank 
Sort Code:   08-92-99 
Account No:  65542134  
 
If you wish to stay at the Holiday Inn, please quote “BDFA” to get a preferential room 
rate, subject to availability, or there are a large number of alternative accommodation 
options in Stratford upon Avon. 
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We do hope you will join us for the weekend.  Please return your registration as soon 
as possible and no later than Friday 14 October. 
 
If you have any further questions at this stage, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 

 
 
Andrea West 
Chief Executive 
Batten Disease Family Association 
 
Enc. 
 
 


